
Organised by Hands off Glebe  https://www.glebegrapevine.org 
With the support of Kobi Shetty MP Member for Balmain and the Glebe Society 

WEB Version: 
Instructions:  

Open this file and copy and paste the message into the contact sheet for 

Rose.  Link - https://www.nsw.gov.au/nsw-

government/ministers/minister-for-water-housing-homelessness-mental-
health-youth-and-north-coast 

Note always be courteous and fair. 

OR print a hard copy, sign and place under Kobi Shetty MP’s door at 

201-205 Glebe Point Road (former Commonwealth Bank) 

Finally send an email to glebegrapevine@gmail.com saying Don’t 

demolish note sent to Rose.  This gives us an idea of numbers. 

 
To: The Hon. Rose Jackson, MLC 

Minister for Housing and Homelessness 
52 Martin Place 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 

Dear Minister Rose, 

We call on you to reverse the decision to demolish and 

rebuild 82 Wentworth Park Rd.  We ask that you withdraw 

the DA and instead renovate and extend 82 Wentworth 

Park Road, Glebe. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Signature ……………………………………………………………..……….. 

Name (print): ………………………….………………………………………. 

Address: ……………………………………………………….………………. 

Suburb: ……………………………………………………….…………….….. 

Postcode:…………………………….. 
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